
 

 

 

September 15, 2014 

Y-BY Rental  

1090 Mantua Pike 

Wenonah, NJ 

 

Dear Kevin O’Donnell: 

 

On behalf of the Gloucester County Board of Chosen Freeholders and the Township Committee of 
the Township of Mantua, we want to extend our sincere thanks for the donation of the 200 chairs for 
the Patriot Day Ceremony held on Thursday, 9/11/14.  . 

 

We will never forget all of those who perished on that fateful day.  It is our duty as Americans to keep 
them in our hears and minds forever. 

 

Your generosity is greatly appreciated.  Again, thank you for being of the annual Patriot Day 
ceremony. 

 

Sincerely, 

Robert Damminger, Director      Peter Scirrotto 

Gloucester County Board of       Mayor, Township of Mantua 

Chosen Freeholders 

 


